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Memorandum 

From: Lisa Liggins, Secretary  

Date: February 22, 2022  

Re: Cancellation of the February 23, 2022, regular Business Committee meeting 

 

Notice 
 
Chairman Tehassi Hill has cancelled the February 23, 2022, regular Business Committee.   
 
Time-sensitive items have already been identified and will be addressed via e-poll.  If you 
have questions on an agenda item, please contact BC_Agenda_Requests.   
 
The remaining agenda items will automatically be forwarded to the March 9, 2022, 
regular Business Committee for consideration; no further action is needed by the 
submitters. 
 
Thank you. 


